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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for the request for information in regards to Civil Aviation Authority guidance (in particular
the Policy and Guidelines on Wind Turbines (CAP764) and the Specific Approval for Helicopter
Offshore Operations (SPA HOFO).
 
The CAA is engaging with the aviation industry and its associations who are working on safety
initiatives to consider potential improvements to regulatory requirements and guidance material for
offshore operations. However we do not yet have a planned date for proposing changes to CAP764
policy and guidance in respect of Helicopter Main Routes; any such update is likely to be associated
with changes to the Air Operations Regulation, UK Reg (EU) 965/2012 and as such will require
legislative proposals through UK Parliament.
 
We would be happy to provide further information if this would be helpful.
 
Kind regards
 
Andy
 
 

Andy Wells                                                                                            
Manager Rulemaking and Safety Publications
Safety and Business Delivery
Civil Aviation Authority
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